
Crescent Bar Golf Course

Newsletter

Dear members,

   Daylight savings means more time for golf! If any of you have
been watching The Player’s Championship, and the weather they
have been dealing with at TPC Sawgrass, you’ll know what to look
forward to for this week’s weather around here. Wind and rain are in
the forecast.
    We will be turning on water this week starting Tuesday the 15th, so
be prepared to run into some of our crew out on the course as we
test zones and get our system up and running. Some of you have
probably noticed the red lines around our bunkers. We have been
working on edging them back to their original perimeters and
reshaping their contour. This will help them to not only look crisper
and more professional but will also affect their playability to be
truer to golf standards. Feel free to play out of them as usual, just
be aware that they are in a state of reconstruction. As for the
greens, they have had their first fertilizer of the year applied so they
may be rolling a bit slower this week because the fertilizer can add
some grip to the surface. Enjoy your time on the course. Thank you.

Men's Club meets on Thursday
afternoons and they are
hoping to start-up again in
April.

If you are interested in joining
the men's club contact: 
Teddy Bakke 
at 509-590-9750 
for details.
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